June 7th, 2019
6:00 P.M. Kennedy Trail PAC Meeting Principal’s Report

-Mrs. Christine Shepherd

Welcome

School Update

Congratulations to our Track and Field Team. Meet at Bear Creek Park on May 28t™. Thanks to our
coaches. Credit to students for excellent sportsmanship

Thank you to all that were able to attend the parent/volunteer appreciation tea last Tuesday. The
music classes did a lovely performance. Mrs. Shepherd recognized the PAC executive at the tea.
Music Assembly (yearend showcase) June 11" @12:40 p.m. in the gym

Early dismissal day sports day (June 14 @1:22). Grade 7 students have been working hard to plan
the events of the day. We will start with a bike parade in the morning

Aboriginal Day/celebration June 19t 9:35-11:37-informal showing where other classes can sign up
for a time. Some dances, songs and artwork to share indigenous culture. Leadership by some of our
intermediate students, supported by Mr. Harasymow our Aboriginal enhancement worker.

Talent Show will take place the same day (June 19" @ 12:45 p.m.) in the gym

Grade 7 Band performance June 20" @ 9:00 a.m.

Grade 7 Farewell June 26" @10:30 ceremony and grade 7 lunch and dance in the afternoon

Final Assembly on June 27th @ 8:40 a.m. will talk about the Superpowers as well

Thank you to funding field trips this year. Many field trips happening now. Permission slips always
include that the PAC funded the trip.

We are scheduled to have 13 divisions next year, as we were this year. If enrollment is high we may
grow by a division in September. Our kindergarten registration is currently higher than traditionally.

School Goal

Social Emotional Learning is still our focus {(emphasis on Self-Regulation)

Each month has a “Brain Fit Super Power”: June is Reflection and Self-Compassion

Each month has family homework and a monthly assembly

One item of family homework this month: Talk to your parents about what some of your favourite
moments have been in this year at school and at home.

PAC Reflections:

Thank you for the last hot lunch (Little Caesars)
Student helpers seemed to have very little problems
Thank you for the continue support and for providing $3000 to support Camp Squeah.

PAC Plans?

Hot Lunch for Sports Day (order forms not sent home yet)

Family Movie Night June 7th-Doors open at 5:30 movie starts 6:00 $2 entrance 51 treats for sale
(Mrs. Shepherd will not be able to attend but will ensure it’s set up in the gym)

PAC will provide watermelon for sports day (volunteer cutters are needed in the morning)

Hot Lunch pre-orders on Sports Day

PAC will do a concession on Sports Day (during lunch-not open to children outside of that time-want
to ensure students don’t leave the stations)



